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20th March 2020 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Coronavirus  
It is with great sadness that we close our school today, for an undecided time scale. We 
would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your family well and pray that you stay 
safe throughout this difficult period. It feels very strange not being able to give a time frame 
for reopening or offer any additional information to reassure our families, however, please 
find peace that we will strive to support you and your children as best we can.  
 
We continue to be part of your lives and throughout the time, if we cannot make physical 
contact, we will be thinking of you and can be contacted via our email address.  
 
During this difficult period, our staff will be uploading challenges and activities onto our 
website- see the class pages for links- to try and engage your children. They will be 
signposting to free resources both physical and online. The online activities on our website 
will be changed regularly and should prove interesting to both the children and their family!  
 
We will also be contacting each of you directly over the next few months to see how you all 
are and for the teacher to talk through your child’s progress, seeing as we sadly missed our 
parent interviews this term. 
 
We hope and pray that this virus passes quickly with little trauma and that we return to 
school swiftly.  
 
During this period, if you have any concerns please contact school through the email 
stalbans@sap.dsat.education  
Stay safe and God bless.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs A Alison    Mrs A Gurner 
Executive Headteacher  Head of School 
 


